
 

Mrs. Byron’s Weekly Update 
November 25-December 6th,2019 

 

 

Important Information: 
• This update is for the next TWO WEEKS due to the limited 

number of school days in session. 
• Thank you to everyone who attended the Fall Feast on 

Wednesday. I hope you enjoyed this special time at school 
as much as I did.  

• Have a WONDERFUL Thanksgiving break! I hope the extra time 
together brings you much happiness and cherished family 
time.  
 

Language Arts:  

• Lesson 2.5~ testing on 12/6 
• Next week’s skill is: ch, wh, tch and ph 

• Pencil paper with all of the lesson information has 
been placed in the back of your child’s folder. 

 
Math 

• FRACTIONS!!! 
• Equal parts, halves and fourths 
• Review of chapter and POSSIBLE 

testing. (depending how well we are 
doing)  

We are taking a nice break from addition and subtraction 
in class. PLEASE take this opportunity to practice at home 

A LOT!!! TIMED TESTS are heading our way after the 
holidays!!! 

Social Sciences:  

Social Studies:  

Thanksgiving History 
Science: starting weather 


